
Department of Medical Electronics 
Academic Activities Report for Year 2017-18 

 
 MU dept. celebrates YOGA DAY on 21

st
 June 2016. 

Guest Lectures: 
 A guest lecture was arranged for TYMU students on 24

th
 August, 2017. Lecture was delivered 

by Mr. Anjum Mujawar, HOD Electronics Dept. VIT Mumbai on Internet of Things (IOT). 

 

              

 A guest lecture was arranged for TYMU and SYMU students on 24
th

 August 2017 regarding 

Study and Carrier opportunities out of India after diploma by Mrs. Vaishnavi Sudhir from 

Carrier Krafters 

 

                  
      

 A Guest Lecture was arranged for TYMU & SYMU students on 24
th

 August 2017 on 

environmental awareness like pollution of water bodies and Air pollution study Mr. Majid Khan 

                         



         

Visits: 

1. Visit to V. N. Bandodkar science college, Thane  

 A visit was arranged to V. N. Bandodkar science college, Thane for TYMU students on  

 29
th

 July 2017 to observe various analytical instruments used in industry like autoclave, 

analyzers. 

 

                

 

          

2. Telawne Power Equipments 

 A visit was arranged to Telawne Power Equipments, Rabale for SYMU students on 17
th

 August 

2017 to know various steps in Transformer manufacturing and testing. 

 

               



  Gurupoornima & Teachers Day celebration  

  Guru-poornima and Teachers Day celebration arranged by TYMU and SYMU students on 6
th

   

September 2017.   

               

  Report of Japanese Delegate’s Visit to VPM Polytechnic 

Japanese Delegate’s Visited to VPM’s Polytechnic on 5
th
 September 2017. A cultural program was arranged by 

polytechnic students to welcome the delegates. Mrs. R.U Patil & Mrs. G. A. Pujare was the coordinator for the 

program.The theme of the program was culture & heritage of different states of India. For this students have made 

presentation slides and girls have presented different dance forms from different states of India. At the end of the 

program Japanese students also enjoyed playing garba with our students. 

                     

 

                  


